Polar Bears Up Close and Personal with Arctic Residents
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Close encounters with hungry polar bears have increased dramatically along Alaska’s North Slope in recent years, and similar problems have been reported in Northern Canada. 
Polar Bear Populations in Decline
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Eight of 19 polar bear subpopulations are currently decreasing, according to the Polar Bear Specialist Group (PBSG), a group of research scientists from the five nations signing the International Agreement on the Conservation of Polar Bears. 
